From: Bowman, Randal

To: Eisher, George

Cc: Marcia Cash

Subject: Re: Question on DiscoverText | forgot to ask
Date: Wednesday, May 17, 2017 2:52:58 PM

Marcia Cash has gotten approval from her supervisor to be the Government Representative for
this contract. Her contact information is:

Marcia Cash
eERDMS - eRecords - BPHC Representative
eRulemaking / FDMS Administrator

U.S. Fish and Wildlife Service

Division of Palicy, Performance, and Management Programs (PPM)
(Formerly Division of Policy and Directives Management - PDM)

5275 Leesburg Pike, MS BPHC

Falls Church, VA 22041-3808

Telephone 703' 358' 20 13

Fax 703-358-1997

On Wed, May 17, 2017 at 3:01 PM, Fisher, George <george_fisher@ibc.doi.gov> wrote:
Y ou can go ahead with this briefing of capability.

Give him a heads up that Andrew from OCIO will be contacting him concerning their
software and OCIO'sreview.

Also, Bruce (I think he was the one leading) and | had a discussion after everyone hung up
about the COR and duties. Managing thisisway over the head of Rosslyn Murphy. Bruce
said he would talk to you about this. | can designate Rosslyn as the COR but only asthe
person approving invoices. What we need is a Government Representative (GR), whichisa
separate appointment and does not require training. Thisis the technical person who will
interface with the contractor on adaily basis. That should either be you or maybe the FWS
person. I'll let you mull over who the technical person should be to manage the contractor
on adaily basis. Pleaselet me know what you decide.

George Fisher
Contract Specialist

o Telework every Friday

Acquisition Services Directorate

Interior Business Center

(703) 964-4815 (Office) Herndon

(571) 328-9671 (Cellphone)

(202) 208-1751 (Office) DC, 2nd and 4th Wednesday each month

George Fisher@ibc.doi.gov
US Department of the Interior

Office of the Secretary
doi.gov/ibc
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Our Focus: You

On Wed, May 17, 2017 at 2:48 PM, Bowman, Randal <randal_bowman@ios.doi.gov>
wrote:

We had a briefing with them that was scheduled for today, on the capabilities of the
system, which we postponed. They now want to do it tomorrow. Isthis OK, or should be
we wait until the contract isissued. Thisis not something we would pay for, I'm sure they
classify it asasales pitch.
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